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To whom it may concern, 

 

I believe that passing this bill will open up extremely high revenue opportunities to 

Oregonians. Just like any other sport, enthusiasts travel far and spend lots of money.  

We’ve been part of the Side by Side community for a few years now. Everyone we 

explore with is responsible and respectful of others and the lands we explore.  

Many other states have already passed laws similar to this. With the proper safety 

restrictions in place I believe this is a positive change to Oregon.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

Kara Waller  


